〒650-0001 神戸市中央区加納町 2-2-7 TEL: 078-262-7715 FAX: 078-262-7737

神戸情報大学院大学の学生の皆様へ

今回の緊急事態宣言は6月20日(日)をもって解除され、6月21日(月)から7月11日(日)までの間、まん延防止等重点措置区域となります。兵庫県をはじめ関西全域での新規感染患者数は大きく減少

しましたが、変異株の脅威などもあり、感染終息までにはまだ遠い道のりです。

緊急事態宣言解除に伴う本学の対応は別途ご案内させていただきますが、引き続きコロナ禍収束に向

けて真摯に取り組んでまいります。

学生の皆様も、油断することなく自身の感染防止に努めるとともに、感染の再拡大防止と本学の施策に

ご協力いただきますようお願いします。

2021年6月19日

学長 炭谷 俊樹

Dear Students of KIC

The state of emergency is lifted on June 20 (Sunday), and the area is under the priority measures to prevent

the spread of the disease from June 21 (Monday) to July 11 (Sunday). Although the number of newly

infected patients in Hyogo Prefecture and the entire Kansai region has decreased significantly, there is still

a long way to go before the end of the infection due to the threat of mutated strain.

We will announce our response to the lifting of the state of emergency separately, but we will continue to

work diligently to bring the corona outbreak under control.

I would like to ask all students to remain vigilant in your efforts to prevent your own infections, and to

cooperate with our university's measures to prevent the reemergence of infection.

June 19, 2021

President Sumitani, Toshiki